
Mass Times 
Sunday 10am 
Saturday 5pm 
Weekdays 11:30am  
(No Mass on Mondays) 
Sacrament of   
Reconciliation is half an 
hour before Mass or by 
appointment.   

Pastoral Team 
Pastor: 

Fr. Tim Coonen, OMI 
Pastoral Assistant: 

Jane Staples 
Admin. Assistant: 

Heather Duggan 
Pastoral Council  

Dorothy Wood 
 613-523-2829 
Meetings: 1st Thur. 7:15p 
Finance Committee  

Bob Richer 613-738-4731 
Development and 
Peace 

Evelyn Kelly 613-235-
6266 
Diocesan Centre 

613-738-5025 
Schools 

Corpus Christi  
 613-232-9743  
Immaculata HS       
613-237-2001 
Cemeteries 

Hope Cemetery 
 613-822-1212  
Notre-Dame    
613-746-4175 

    Heron Home Hardware 

1740 Bank St. Ottawa 

Ontario K1V 7Y6 

T 613 733 3492 

F 613 733 2102 

Yes, we cut keys, sharpen garden tools, scissors and we repair 

screens, patio doors and windows  

Triple F 
 Fencing and Deck Services 

Faris For Fencing 

613-262-6067, 613-879-7734 

triplefffco@gmail.com 

Whelan 
Funeral Home 

Sean P. Copeland 

515 Cooper Street 

613-233-1488 

Immaculata High School 
140 Main Street, Ottawa 

 
Proud Sponsors of the 

Community 

613-237-2001 

We are a Full 

Care Community 
Please call Evelyn 

for a Complimentary 

Lunch & Tour:  

613-864-6026 

BAPTISM PREPARATION:  Contact the Parish Office a minimum of 3 months before the baptism. 
Baptismal instructions are required. 
MARRIAGE PREPARATION:  Contact the Parish Office to set up the initial interview. It is 
recommended that the first contact be a minimum of 6 months before the wedding. 
DIRECT DEPOSIT DONATIONS: The forms are available at the back of the church if you wish to make 
donations to the church through direct deposit. Envelopes for special collections will still be provided. 
PARISH REGISTRATION: The registration form is available at the back of the church or can be filled 
out online at http://canadianmartyrs.org/register/. 
FOOD CUPBOARD:  We collect non-perishable food items for the Centretown Emergency Food 
Centre on an on-going basis. 
If you would like to advertise your business in our bulletin, please call 613-232-5347 or email 
office@canadianmartyrs.org. 

Find us on Facebook : Canadian Martyrs Parish, Ottawa.  
PARISH PASTORAL COUNCIL MINUTES:  For your information, the minutes are available in a binder 
at the back of the church and at http://canadianmartyrs.org/pastoral-council-minutes/ 
 
 

  
 June 23/24 2018 

The Nativity of Saint John the Baptist 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MEETINGS AND EVENTS 

July – Aug. Office will be closed on Mondays 

 

MASS INTENTIONS 

Sat. June 23  5:00p   
Sun. June 24 10:00a Intentions of all parishioners  

Sat. June 30 5:00p Maureen Holden by Barbara and Tom 

  Martinovic 

Sun. July 1 10:00a Intentions of all parishioners  
 

The Rosary is prayed at 11am before Daily Mass.  

 

PLEASE PRAY FOR OUR SICK 

Wendall Nicholas, Teresa Beemans, Joe MacDonell, Laura 

Westerman, Nancy Jansen, Marie MacPherson, Chris Smith and 

family, Ping Cai, Pasquale Cotroneo, George Cull, Liam Elder, and 

Michael Wink.   

 
 

100 Main Street, Ottawa, ON K1S 1C2 
613-232-5347  

office@canadianmartyrs.org 
www.canadianmartyrs.org

 

 

Welcome to our guests and new parishioners who have chosen to be with us for this celebration. 
As we worship and pray together may your experience among us be one of peace and joy. 

If you wish to register, please fill out a registration card. 

http://canadianmartyrs.org/register/
http://canadianmartyrs.org/pastoral-council-minutes/


COLLECTION June 16/17 2018 
Envelopes and Loose change: $ 3967 
Fundraising Dinner:  Over $1500 was raised! 
Thank you! 
 
FINANCES – Jan.1 to May 31/2018 
  Actual  Budget 

Revenue $  90,993.77 $  90,200.00 

Expenses $103,022.88 $109,560.00 

             $(12,029.11$ (19,360.00) 

 

OUR PARISH NEWS 
THANK YOU! 

We would like to acknowledge the Liturgy 

Committee and everyone else who helped 

organize and set-up our Mass on the Grass.  

Many thanks are also extended to the Parish 

Pastoral Council for hosting our Parish Picnic 

after the Mass and for all the parishioners 

who brought salads and desserts and helped 

with set-up and clean-up.  Much food and 

fellowship was enjoyed and the weather 

cooperated! 

 

OFFICE CLOSED ON MONDAYS 

The office will be closed on Mondays from 

July 2
nd

 to September 3
rd

 inclusive.   
 

FOOD BANK DONATIONS 

The storage rooms at the Centretown 

Emergency Food Centre are empty as they 

have used up their accumulated stores, and 

are not receiving donations in any significant 

amount. This means they are purchasing a 

larger portion of food than normal. We 

encourage you to contribute food over the 

summer months to help fill their cupboards so 

they can better serve the community. 

FUNDSCRIP FUNDRAISER 

Would you like to participate in an on-going 

fundraiser for the church’s Poor and Needy 

Account?  Buy gift cards for yourself and a 

percentage comes back to the church.    

Please see the flyers at the back of the 

church for more information.  If you are 

interested in participating please sign up at the 

back of the church.   

 

OTTAWA PASTORAL CARE 

TRAINING PROGRAM  

The program is an inter-denominational 

program affiliated with the Christian Council 

of the Capital Area. The Basic Course 

consists of 25 hours of training during one 

afternoon or evening a week for 10 weeks. 

Courses are offered every Spring and Fall in 

wheelchair accessible facilities.  Info: 

www.ottawapastoralcare.com   If you are 

interested in joining the Pastoral Care Team at 

our parish, this course is a requirement and 

the parish will pay the course fee.    
 

LITTLE LENDING LIBRARY 

New books have been added to our little 

library in the church foyer. Have a look! Also, 

a reminder: please check at home for any 

overdue library books.  Thank you! 

 

DIOCESAN AND COMMUNITY NEWS 

PRO LIFE 

Monthly Pro-life Mass: To pray for the 

establishment of a Pro-life Centre in Ottawa. 

Everyone welcome. Holy Redeemer Parish, 

44 Rothesay Dr., Kanata, Sat., Jun. 30, 10am; 

Our Lady of Fatima Parish, 153 Woodroffe 

Ave., Sat., Jul. 28, 9am; St. Patrick Parish, 

Fallowfield, 15 Steeple Hill Cres., Sat., Aug. 

18, 10am.  Info: wandawoj@rogers.com; 613-

831-2515. 

 

AUGUST AT GALILEE RETREAT 

CENTRE 

Walk a New Path August 17-19 

Facilitators: Archbishop Emeritus S. Lavoie 

OMI and Michelle Reis-Amoris 

This retreat, based on Bishop Lavoie’s book, 

Walk a New Path, will offer practical 

suggestions and skills leading to a 

breakthrough in healing life’s hurts & 

reconciliation in relationships. Cost: $310  

 

Seven Day Directed Retreat August 25-31 

Facilitators: Fr. R. Boucher OMI; Fr. R. Kelly 

OMI, Sr. L. Germain, CSJ. A directed retreat 

offers individual spiritual direction in an 

atmosphere of silence and prayer. Cost: $690  

To register or for more information on Galilee 

programs please call 613-623-4242 ext 21 or 

info@galileecentre.com. Some limited 

bursaries are available. 

 

ST. ANN'S "WALK THE OPEONGO 

LINE" 

July 26-29, 2018. This spiritual hike is a great 

opportunity to disconnect from the world for a 

few days and re-connect with God. The 

pilgrimage is open to anyone willing and able 

to walk 67km over 3 days from Renfrew to 

Cormac. Thanks to the generous support of 

volunteers and benefactors, the cost is only 

$30/adult and $15/child.  Please see the 

website www.walktheopeongoline.com for 

more information. 

PILGRIMAGE TO THE SHRINE OF ST. 

ANN, CORMAC 

Guest Homilist: Father Denis Lemieux.  Sun., 

July 29.  For details: visit the website: 

http://www.cormacpilgrimage.com/ 

 

POPE FRANCIS’ ADDRESS TO 

EXECUTIVES OF OIL AND NATURAL 

GAS COMPANIES 

On June 9
th

 Pope Francis spoke on the theme 

Energy Transition and Care for Our Common 

Home.  Pope Francis stated, “There are 

ethical reasons for moving towards global 

energy transition with a sense of 

urgency…The transition to accessible and 

clean energy is a duty that we owe towards 

millions of our brothers and sisters around the 

world, poorer countries and generations yet to 

come.”  How can we as people of faith in 

Canada address this issue?  Info: John Dorner 

613-738-5025, x.251 jdorner@archottawa.ca). 

 

WORLD REFUGEE DAY 

On June 20th we celebrated World Refugee 

Day, and to celebrate it the JPIC office brings 

you an article from the Global Sisters Report. 

This article has several testimonies and an 

account of different experiences in refugee 

camps. 

http://globalsistersreport.org/news/migration/t

oo-often-we-turn-away-faces-global-refugee-

crisis-

54376?utm_source=GSR_digest_061918&ut

m_campaign=cc&utm_medium=email 
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